
	

6/20/17	

Dear	Door	Systems,																																																																	

We	have	your	DSI-600	Elevator	Smoke	Curtains	installed	on	both	our	
Maxfield	lofts	and	Garment	lofts	high	rise	buildings	in	downtown	Los	
Angeles.	From	the	very	beginning	the	curtains	have	been	working	
wonderful.	We	are	very	happy	with	the	system	and	have	had	no	issues.	I	
don’t	think	we	could	have	done	better	with	any	other	company	or	product.	I	
have	and	will	continue	recommending	your	company	for	future	work	on	our	
properties.	

	

Sincerely,	

Alex	Hernandez,	General	Manager	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


